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RMF Engineering names division manager Hertz to board of
directors in Boston office
August 22, 2025 - Front Section

Boston, MA RMF Engineering, a leader in full-service MEP engineering, has elected division
manager Conrad Hertz, PE, to the firm’s board of directors.

“Conrad leads with purpose and professionalism, and his contributions have resonated across the
firm,” said Richard Borkowicz, PE, president of RMF. “His election to the board of directors is a
testament to the impact of his leadership and the success of his efforts in New England, which have
played a significant role in RMF’s growth on a national scale. | look forward to his continued support
as the Board’s newest member.”

Hertz has demonstrated exceptional business, leadership, and technical acumen since joining RMF
in 2020. As division manager of the local office, he has guided the team through substantial growth
over the past three years while advancing the firm’s portfolio across New England with numerous
higher education, science and technology, and energy projects. Through his more than 18 years of
experience in the AEC industry, Hertz has developed a reputation as a trusted engineer and project
manager capable of navigating challenging and complex projects. He delivers holistic MEP design
solutions that achieve client goals while maximizing energy-efficient designs.

Hertz has consistently provided top-tier client service while fostering a collaborative, multidisciplinary
team environment both within the Boston office and throughout the organization, continually driving
the firm forward.

Hertz holds a Bachelor of Science in Mechanical Engineering from the University of Vermont and a
Master of Business Administration, International Business from The Fletcher School at Tufts
University.

“As Conrad joins the Board, he succeeds Ken Pitz, who has served as a valued member of our
Board of Directors for over thirty years,” said Borkowicz. “Ken’s unparalleled dedication and
leadership have been the cornerstone of the board throughout the firm’s history, and his impact will
be felt for years to come.”

With this leadership transition, RMF looks forward to continued success and growth, as the firm
builds on its legacy and advances its vision for the future.
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